HE COURTYARD AT CARDINAL MOONEY

PUT YOUR NAME PROMISE THE NAME OF FAME

Be a permanent part of Mooney tradition with a Victory Brick or Championship Stone



Now you can join the over five hundred people who have already "PUT THEIR NAME ON THE WALK OF FAME." Cardinal Mooney's Courtyard Campaign is now accepting subscriptions. Now the name of your choice can become a permanent part of Mooney tradition.

The Courtyard at Mooney

The Courtyard at Cardinal Mooney is a special place, the source of memories, traditions and emotional events. No other part of the school symbolizes the spirit of Cardinal Mooney like the Courtyard.

They kneel before the statue of Mary and are led in prayer. Together they shout, "Queen of Victory...Pray for us!"

One by one, the football players lift their teammates up on their shoulders to help them reach the Victory Bell. One by one, they slam the clapper against the side of the old bronze bell. The crowd gathered in the courtyard this night cheers each time it rings.

Sunny days in May. Seniors thinking about the future, sitting in the courtyard for Senior lunch. The sun feels good on their faces. They're going to miss Mooney.

Victory Bricks

The Victory Brick is 4" x 8". When you purchase one of these bricks, you can have 12 letters or spaces on each of two lines. Punctuation counts as a letter. The cost of each brick is just \$120. If you wish, your donation can be divided over the next two to five years (as little as \$24 per year).

Championship Stones

The Championship Stone is 15.5" x 15.5". When you purchase one of these stones, you can have 12 letters or spaces on each of three lines. Punctuation counts as a letter. The cost of each stone is just \$1,200. If you wish, your donation can be divided over the next two to five years (as little as \$240 per year).

Family Stones

The Championship Stone is 31" x 41". When you purchase one of these stones, you can have 17 letters or spaces on each of nine lines. Punctuation counts as a letter. The cost of each stone is just \$3,000. If you wish your donation can be divided over the next two to five years (as little as \$600 per year).

For more information contact the Alumni Office at 330-788-5113 or email them at cmhsalumni@youngstowndiocese.org